
Senate Reference No. 15-5 

TO: IPFW Senate 

FROM:  Maneesh Sharma, University Graduate Subcommittee 

DATE: April 23, 2015 

SUBJECT: Concentration in Family Nurse Practitioner (FNP) 

Graduate Subcommittee supports the proposal for concentration in FNP, and finds that the 
proposal requires no Senate review. 
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